HIGH SPRINGS COMMUNITY REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY (CRA)

2019-2020 ANNUAL REPORT

The High Springs CRA is requesting the following conditions be accepted as a
result of the criteria requested by the BOCC being met:

e Accept the report as presented

e Authorize Alachua County’s contribution of TIF to return to the County’s
millage rate. Currently, we are the only CRA district within the County
receiving TIF funding not on the County’s millage rate of 7.8935 mils.
Alachua County pays their portion at the City’s millage rate of 5.88 mils. The
High Springs CRA has corrected the issues the BOCC requested be made,
and would like the County’s contributing TIF funding to return to the
County’s millage rate.



